LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCIL CALLED MEETING

July 30, 2008
Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, called the called meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 12:20 a.m. in room 127.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Becky Hillard, Emily Robbins, Alana Wooldridge, and Kim Jiranek.  There were no guests. 

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.

The SBDM Council accepted schedule changes by consensus.

Mrs. Lewis informed the SBDM Council of recent staff changes; Jessica Tabb will accept the Physical Education/Title One/Fine Arts position,  Cindy Allen will teach Kindergarten and this creates a position for a 1st grade teacher.

Mrs. Lewis informed the SBDM Council that they were in the process of interviews and would make a decision by the end of the day.  Mrs. Lewis asked the SBDM Council if the final decision could be made by consulting the council by phone later in the day.  The council agreed.
The interview committee consisted of Jennifer Lewis, Pam Goodin and Carolyn Burnett.  Applications were received and interviews were conducted.  The interview committee recommends the hiring of Amanda Newton Williams.
The meeting was adjourned by consensus.
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